

VILLAGE VOICES

Vacation Village Condominium Association Newsletter

Budget Meeting

The Board of Directors will present the proposed 2019 Association Budget on November 16, 2018, in the Recreation Hall at 5:00 pm.

Owners Only Website

To view approved meeting minutes, obtain Association documents, and to receive the latest news, please log onto:

Floridavacationvillage.com

Click on: Members

Username: members2017 Password: VVOwner10301



October Events

EVENTS

Farmer's Market
Sundays from 9:00AM - 2:00PM
First Friday Food Trucks

Lake County Folk Festival -October 6-7

Folk Fun, Family and it's Free! Musicians, crafters, artists and food vendors, all converging in Historic Downtown Eustis and beautiful Ferran Park on Lake Eustis. This family oriented musical event is the longest running FREE folk festival in the state of Florida providing a truly unique cultural and musical experience for all ages. Nine different venues and two jam tents throughout the downtown and lakefront provide the setting for 55 performing groups with more than 150 musicians. They will be performing a variety of musical styles including: Americana, Traditional and Vintage Folk, Blues, Celtic, and Bluegrass and Gospel with some Oldies thrown in.

Pool Hours

The Pool is only permitted for
DAWN to DUSK swimming.
We are currently applying for a
permit that will allow
owners and guest to swim at night.
Please follow all signage at the
pool.



Get ready for a major Clash of the BBQ Titans! We've invited five of the nation's top BBQ Rib Competitors from all around the country to compete in an epic battle for the top spot as the Lakeridge Winery "Rib Champion".

While you're feasting on delicious BBQ you can enjoy LIVE music on our outdoor stage with some of the area's top Blues Bands, plus some great solo acts inside at our Wine & Cheese Bar. We'll have a large assortment of Arts & Craft vendors set up offering a wide variety of art and hand crafted items. As always you'll be able to enjoy a free winery tour & tasting, plus your favorite Lakeridge wines, cold beer, ice cream, and a variety of other tasty treats

available for purchase.

October 12, 2018 10:00 am - 8:00 pm

October 13, 2018 10:00 am - 8:00 pm

October 14, 2018 11:00 am - 5:00 pm

Adult Admission - \$10 per day Children 12 and under - FREE

MEET YOUR NEIGHBORS

Jackie Britton

Where and when were born? Peru in 1976

What is your earliest memory? Great childhood, playing the streets.

Who was the most influential person to you as a child? My brother, who passed away and one of my teachers, Mrs. Foster.

What was your favorite subject to study? Cooking

Did you have a teen idol? Debbie Gibson.

What was your favorite music/band in high school? The Cranberries and Hip-Hop.

Did you attend college? Broward Community College.

Are you married and do you have any children? Yes, with two children.

Do you have any siblings? Yes, 2 sisters.

How did you meet your spouse? Meet my husband in a club dancing.

What do you consider to the most significant political event that has occurred during your life? President Obama Presidency.

What is your happiest memory? Playing with my childhood friends in my neighborhood in Peru.

What do you like to do in your spare time? Baking and Cooking

What was/is your occupation? Hairstylist, children Education, Personal Fitness Instructor and now Real Estate.

Tree Trimming

We have been notified by SECO Energy that the trees along our property line, between Torch Light RV Park need to be trimmed. The power lines along the property line supplies power to the back half of the property, sewer plant, well, pool and recreation hall. During Hurricane Irma we lost power for several days. This was caused by the trees along the property line that fell on the electric lines.

SECO is doing what is called "Storm Harding" their lines. This is when they come in and remove any trees that are within 15 ft of the power lines. An arborist from SECO has been on site and identified the trees that must be removed and the trees that must be trimmed back. At one point it looked like they may take ALL the trees down.

The Board of Directors concerned with the aesthetics of the property and desiring that we keep a visual border between Torch Light, has asked the arborist to try to keep the Vacation Village side of the Cedar trees full.

The arborist did state that the trimming of the trees will be extensive. The Fiscus trees (the very tall trees) will be removed completely and the cedar trees will be topped off and heavy trimming on the Torch Light side of the tree line.

SECO has estimated that the tree work will start in mid-November. However, this could change since we are now in hurricane season and the company may have to work on hurricane damage.

If you have any questions, please contact Beth Yousey at 352-394-4091.

Thank you.

Vacation Village Condominium Association Board of Directors